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University of Notre Dame License No. 13-01983-15
ATTN: John Lucey,

Radiation Control
Environmental Health & Safety
Notre Dame, Indiana 46556

Dear Mr. Lucey:

Thank you for your letter dated July 5, 1979, informing u_ of the steps
you have taken to dispose of a ruthenium 106 leaking source. We will
examine this matter during our next scheduled inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

G./,

J. A. Peg arc, Chief
Materials Radiological

Protectic.n Section 2
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